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Australian Technology Park - Conservation Management Plan
Consultation Feedback Form

Australian Technology Park (ATP) has commissioned Godden Mackay Logan, heritage consultants, to
prepare a new Conservation Management Plan for the ATP site. This session provides an opportunity for
stakeholders, interested parties and local community members to reflect on the significance of the former
Eveleigh locomotive workshops and the changes that have occurred to the ATP site over the past 20 years.

Name (optional)

Are there issues about the future conservation and management of the ATP site that you would like
to raise. What would you like to have happen?

Do you have any further comments/suggestions?
If so, please use the space provided on the back of this form.
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Additional Comments / Suggestions:




